
TACC FC - SFPT GoFitba Dundee

    

  Prior to COVID-19, TACC donated £6000 to the Scottish Football Partnership Trust (SFPT)
GoFitba Project in East Dundee.   We met some of the kids in late 2019, and recently we
visited the rest of the kids (after a long COVID delay) at Fintry Primary School.
 
The kids attend a weekly football-based health and well-being session in conjunction with
Dundee East Community Sports Hub.
 
The kids get football coaching, then lessons on diet & nutrition, then a healthy meal.
 
Many thanks to Gary & Greig from Dundee East Community Sports Hub and the folks from
SFPT.
 
Most importantly, thanks to those who donated to TACC to make this possible.
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